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IPA Philippines Presents to the Chief
Justice of the Supreme Court of the
Philippines

On February 22, 2017, IPA Philippines presented to Chief Justice Maria Lourdes Sereno
potential evaluation options for priority reform projects of the Supreme Court of the
Philippines. These options focused on reducing case congestion, speeding up case
processing, and improving case management systems in courts. The Chief Justice expressed
her willingness to partner with IPA on more evaluations in the future. Representatives from
3ie also attended the presentation.
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